
Tunisia travel advice
Thursday, 09 July 2015.

Following the terrorist attack that took place in the city of Sousse on 26 June, and the
subsequent imposition of the state of emergency in Tunisia on 4 July 2015, the threat of repeat
terrorist attacks still lingers on.
  
Having this in mind, Serbian nationals who intend to travel to Tunisia are advised against doing
so.

The Serbian nationals who are already staying in Tunisia are advised to take heightened
precautionary measures, as well as to refrain from tourist day trips and mass gathering venues.
The visitors staying in Tunisia must be ready to leave Tunisia at short notice, should the security
situation be further aggravated.

Serbian nationals are also advised to keep in touch with representatives of their tour operators
in Tunisia, and the Embassy of the Republic of Serbia in Tunisia via +21671 / 780-624, + 21671
/ 794-626, +21671 / 783-057 or via email amb.serbia@gnet.tn.
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